

UBND QUẬN _____ PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA _____ Năm học: 20__ - 20__ Tiếng Anh - Lớp 9 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút	
Trường: _____ Họ tên: _____ Lớp: _____	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

Anh Đình Practice Tests 9
- Test 9&10 Expansion
Time allotted: 60

Mã đề: 1

1. Choose the word whose stressed syllable is different from that of the others.

- A. listen B. advice C. report D. enough

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences. (11 questions)

2. Mom has bought the air tickets. We _____ to Thailand this weekend.

- A. travelled B. travel C. are travelling D. will travel

3. I will mop the floor if you do the _____.

- A. laundry B. table C. preparation D. bed

4. My Dad is responsible for _____ the repairs around the house.

- A. making B. setting C. mending D. doing

5. Ann loves animals and she plans to be a _____ after graduation.

- A. veterinarian B. pilot C. plumber D. reporter

6. If a stranger gave me a large sum of money, I _____ it in stocks.

- A. would invest B. will invest C. invest D. invested

7. I wish you _____ here with me now. We are having a great time.

- A. will be B. have been C. were D. are

8. Jack has been chosen for the job because he is better _____ English than the others.

- A. in B. with C. for D. at

9. My teacher has advised me to prepare _____ my future career.

- A. with B. for C. in D. to

10. I hope John _____ with us.

- A. would come B. came C. will come D. is going to come

11. In the office, women do the same amount of work as men. Surprisingly, they earn _____ and are treated badly.

- A. the most B. more C. the least D. less

12. I have invited ten classmates over. _____, only three have promised to come.

A. However

B. But

C. Although

D. Therefore

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

13. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You must take care of your own belongings in this car park.

B. You must not damage or lose your belongings in this car park.

C. You are responsible for this car park

D. We are responsible for any loss in this car park.

14. Choose the word whose stressed syllable is different from that of the others.

A. lawyer

B. repair

C. singer

D. airline

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

15. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. You must close this road now.

B. You cannot take this road.

C. You can go this way.

D. You must not choose another road.

Complete the dialogue with the correct questions from the list. There are TWO EXTRA questions. (5 questions)

Mom: (16) _____

Ann: I want to be a fashion designer.

Mom: (17) _____

Ann: Because I love new clothes and I want to dress smartly.

Mom: (18) _____

Ann: Sure, Mom. I have lots of ideas.

Mom: New designs can be copied easily. (19) _____

Ann: I don't know yet, but there will always be new ideas and inspiration.

Mom: (20) _____

Ann: I will do some part-time jobs to earn more.

(16)

A. What will you do if your ideas are used by others?

B. Do you think you can do well in that field?

C. What do you want to be when you leave school?

D. Do you want to be a fashion model or an actress?

E. Why do you want to work in fashion industry?

F. What if the pay is not good?

G. Where do you think you will work?

- | | | | | | | | |
|------|---|---|---|---|---|---|--|
| (17) | A. Why do you want to work in fashion industry? | B. Do you want to be a fashion model or an actress? | C. What will you do if your ideas are used by others? | D. What do you want to be when you leave school? | E. Do you think you can do well in that field? | F. What if the pay is not good? | G. Where do you think you will work? |
| (18) | A. What will you do if your ideas are used by others? | B. What do you want to be when you leave school? | C. Where do you think you will work? | D. Do you want to be a fashion model or an actress? | E. What if the pay is not good? | F. Why do you want to work in fashion industry? | G. Do you think you can do well in that field? |
| (19) | A. What if the pay is not good? | B. Why do you want to work in fashion industry? | C. What do you want to be when you leave school? | D. Do you want to be a fashion model or an actress? | E. Where do you think you will work? | F. What will you do if your ideas are used by others? | G. Do you think you can do well in that field? |
| (20) | A. What if the pay is not good? | B. Do you want to be a fashion model or an actress? | C. What will you do if your ideas are used by others? | D. Where do you think you will work? | E. Why do you want to work in fashion industry? | F. What do you want to be when you leave school? | G. Do you think you can do well in that field? |

21. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

She is _____ and has great difficulty making friends.

(SOCIETY)

22. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

The couple made the _____ and left quickly.

(PAY)

23. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Feminists around the world have been struggling against _____ between men and women.

(EQUAL)

24. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Jack has acted _____ in various plays so far.

(EXCEL)

25. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

The laptop has been badly damaged. It is _____ now.

(REPAIR)

Read the following passage and choose the best answer to each question. (5 questions)

Working part-time is common among students. However, only a small number of them are lucky enough to find jobs related to their fields of study, whereas others have to do something totally irrelevant. For example, an engineering student may find work in the retail or hospitality industry, the two fields that have most working students. Although doing part-time jobs is considered as a way to earn some money, you can learn various valuable skills. The customer service skills you learn as a

waiter help you interact with colleagues and partners effectively. You can easily deal with people of different personalities. Besides, part-time jobs give you job interview skills. You won't be too nervous when attending an interview for your dream job. What is more, whatever field your part-time job is, you can learn precious cultural lessons. You will be aware of cultural differences and able to adapt to different working environments. Last but not least, each part-time job boosts your confidence. Unfamiliar situations in any part-time job push you out of your comfort zone and you will gradually find yourself capable of doing anything.

26. What is the main idea of the passage?

- | | | | |
|--|--|--|---|
| A. The benefits of doing a part-time job | B. The requirements of doing a part-time job | C. The application for a part-time job | D. The disadvantages of doing a part-time job |
|--|--|--|---|

27. Which of the following field do most students work part-time in?

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|--------------|------------------|
| A. Production | B. Retail | C. Education | D. Communication |
|---------------|-----------|--------------|------------------|

28. Which of the following is NOT mentioned as skills learnt from part-time jobs?

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|---------------------------------------|---------------------|---------------------------|
| A. Communication skills | B. Understanding cultural differences | C. Interview skills | D. Problem-solving skills |
|-------------------------|---------------------------------------|---------------------|---------------------------|

29. What can be inferred from the passage?

- | | | | |
|--|---|---|--|
| A. It is beneficial to do a part-time job on campus. | B. It is unwise to get a part-time job unrelated to the field of study. | C. It is not easy to get a part-time job in the field of study. | D. It is difficult to get a part-time job in hospitality industry. |
|--|---|---|--|

30. How will you become after several part-time jobs?

- | | | | |
|-------------------|------------------------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|
| A. More talkative | B. More insensitive to differences | C. More self-confident | D. More self-centered |
|-------------------|------------------------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|

Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word. (5 questions)

Young children should be encouraged to help with the housework on a daily basis. According to experts, (31)_____ the housework among family members strengthens the bond, bringing everyone together. Even a three-year-old can (32)_____ responsible for certain tasks like (33)_____ his/her own bed or watering some plants. As the child gets older, he can do more challenging work. He (34)_____ a lot from the housework: the skills themselves and the (35)_____ of responsibility.

Choose the option that best completes each numbered blank in the passage. (5 questions)

In a traditional extended family in Asia, grandparents play an indispensable role. Because of their long life experience, they are the ones for parents to (36)_____ parenting issues with. They are also reliable people who parents can (37)_____ to for help in busy and stressful times. While both the mother and the father are busy struggling at work, grandparents are able to spend quality time with the kids, (38)_____ them their unconditional love, companionship, kindness and many valuable lessons. After all, who can teach family traditions and values in life (39)_____ than grandparents? To the kids, grandparents are a source of stories and memories about their parents. Grandparents mean security (40)_____ Mom and Dad are away.

- | | | | | |
|------|-------------|------------|------------|------------|
| (36) | A. talk | B. mention | C. discuss | D. explain |
| (37) | A. walk | B. think | C. turn | D. reply |
| (38) | A. provide | B. offer | C. care | D. fetch |
| (39) | A. better | B. less | C. more | D. worse |
| (40) | A. although | B. where | C. when | D. unless |

41. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

It is not necessary for you to decide now. (DECISION)

→ You.....

42. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

You should really take the doctor's advice.

→ If.....

43. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

What a pity you can't come to our party.

→ I wish.....

44. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

Because the weather has been too bad these days, we plan to cancel the trip. (THEREFORE)

→ The weather.....

Rearrange the given phrases to make a complete sentence. (5 questions)

Questions:

45.

Keywords:

the/work/industry./going/fashion/My/elder/brother/is/in/to

→

46.

Keywords:

housework/do/than/men./more/women/Traditionally./much

→

47.

Keywords: men and women/in Vietnamese homes/Domestic roles/equally./are/for/not/shared

→

48.

Keywords: I/earn/a lot

of/will/money./fashion/think/don't/designers

→

49.

Keywords: to/What/leave/you/school?/be/when/do/want/you

→

50. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

My parents send me to a language center. They want me to improve my speaking skills. (SO THAT)

→ I.....



51. Choose the FOUR adjectives that describe the qualities of a good nurse in Ms. Green's opinion.

A. efficient

B. caring

C. demanding

D. detailed

E. communicative

F. helpful

G. sensitive

Listen and look at statement. In each given space, write TRUE if the statement is true, FALSE if the statement is false, NI if there is no information on this. (6 questions)

Answers	True	False	Not given
52. Ms. Green has been a nurse for more than 20 years.	☐	☐	☐
53. A job as a nurse is hard but inspiring.	☐	☐	☐
54. Patients expect a lot from a good nurse.	☐	☐	☐
55. Communication skills help a nurse get more information about the patient's problem.	☐	☐	☐
56. Paying attention to small changes is not really important.	☐	☐	☐
57. Ms. Green believes communication skills are the most important of all.	☐	☐	☐

---THE END---